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Roberts Insurance would like to thank you for the opportunity to provide quotes for your
Student Accident Insurance. Our primary focus has been, is and always will be Student
Accident Insurance programs, products, and consulting. What differentiates Roberts Insurance
from other agencies is our philosophy that student insurance programs should be uniquely
designed for each individual institution. Our personalized service and attention to detail
throughout the entire year is essential for our mutual success. As a result of continued support,
we now insure over 120 districts throughout the state.

For the 2017/18 school year, we are pleased to offer Spencer County Schools the following
renewal through K&K Insurance, underwritten by Nationwide Life Insurance Company,
including a $7.5 million Catastrophic policy with Zurich American Insurance Company:

e Plan 1: 100% Usual & Customary - $42,288.60
Additionally, we have obtained a quote from K&K Insurance, underwritten by Zurich American
Insurance Company, including the $7.5M Catastrophic coverage also with Zurich American
Insurance Company for your consideration:

e Plan 1: 100% Usual & Customary - $44,132.60

Finally, another option is offered through K&K Insurance, underwritten by The Hartford,
including the $7.5M Catastrophic coverage with Zurich American Insurance Company:

e Plan 1: 100% Usual & Customary - $46,284.60

If you have any questions, please contact us by phone at 859-623-7684 or toll-free at
1-877-757-2581. We can also reached by email:

Bob Roberts: bob@bobrobertsins.com
Joe Roberts: joe@bobrobertsins.com
John Roberts: john@bobrobertsins.com

We appreciate the opportunity to handle your insurance needs again during the upcoming
school year. We look forward to hearing from you!
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